
 
 

OVRHA Emergency Membership Meeting 

January 24th, 2015 – 1:00pm 

 

Meeting called to order – phone conference initiated (1:05pm)       

An update was provided to the members that OVRHA will not have any shows in Springfield for 2015, 
other than the Tradition in September.  The other Springfield shows will be ran by another series that 
assumed the April, June and August dates.   

OVRHA will host the following shows for 2015: 

¾ March 19 – 22:  Gordyville Breeders Classic/Wimpy’s  Little  Step  Derby/Spooks Gotta Whiz 7UP 
o Gordyville, IL 

 
¾ May 1-3:  OVRHA show (Green Weekend) 

o Jackson, Ohio - Henderson's Arena 
 

¾ July 3-5:  OVRHA Show (Youth Weekend) 
o Jackson, Ohio - Henderson's Arena 

 
¾ September 10 – 13:  East Central Regional Finals - The Tradition   

o Springfield, OH Clark County Fairgrounds  
 

¾ September 18-20:  OVRHA Show (Rookie Weekend) 
o Jackson, Ohio - Henderson's Arena 

 
There were several initial questions asked in regards to the shows: 
Question:  What will the added money be for the shows? 
Response:  We are not at the point of making that decision due to needing new officers.  Once new 
Officers/BOD’s  are  identified,  that  will  be  reviewed.    We  will  look  at  all  OVRHA  shows,  other  than  the  
May show (which is $500 added), to make the recommendations.  Please send your thoughts to 
OVRHA@yahoo.com.   
 
Question:  What are the options to have more shows?  
Response:  The  new  Officers  and  BOD  will  need  to  look  at  this  and  get  the  membership’s  opinion.    
Please send your thoughts to OVRHA@yahoo.com. 
 
While the club is in transition to the new officers, all paperwork and financials will be turned over from 
the previous officers.  The previous treasurer is in the process of completing the 1099 and nonprofit 
filing and will then transition the accounts to the new treasurer. 
 
The Emergency meeting was called to elect new Officers and Board of Directors.   Due to the overall 
timing, a motion was presented to elect officers for a one year term to get through 2015.   Going 



 
forward, officers will serve two years and normal voting practices will be utilized.  The motion was 2nd 
and a vote by all in attendance did not oppose. 
 
 
Based on the election process, the following are the new Officers and BOD’s. 
 
Officers: 
Position/Name:  Telephone:  Email: 
President:  Bob Wingate 614-578-2805  papbob47@gmail.com 
Vice President:  Cheri Turner 614-875-4468  mouserturner@sbcglobal.net 
Secretary:  Amy Kirby  614-203-06743  a_bkirby@yahoo.com 
Treasurer:  Janet Carter  740-649-9882  janetcarter@roadrunner.com 
 
Board of Directors: 
Position/Name:  Telephone:  Email: 
Michele Waugh   614-595-4745  mwaugh17@gmail.com 
Greg Knight   614-282-5469  gakc2003@aol.com 
Madelon Ramsey  606-928-9001  rickramseytitle@hotmail.com 
Cheryl Clouse   937-545-5467  gtclouse@aol.com 
Beth Henderson  740-988-4700  hendersonswestern@yahoo.com 
 
A motion was also made to include the OVRHA Youth President to attend the Officer/BOD meetings to 
develop the future of the club.  The motion was 2nd and agreed by the members. 
 
President Bob Wingate asked for members to think of ideas to make shows exciting and fun.  Please 
send your thoughts and ideas to OVRHA@yahoo.com.  The goal would be to attract new people to 
OVRHA.  A motion was then provided to close the meetings at 2:15pm. 
 
 
Please continue to check OVRHA.COM and the NEW OVRHA Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/OhioValleyReiningHorse) for continuous updates.   
 
Thank you, 
 
OVRHA  Officers  and  BOD’s 
 
 
Update:  The new officers and BOD will meet on Sunday, February 1st to look at the show bills, added 
moneys and discuss next steps to improve OVRHA as a whole.  Post the meeting, another email will be 
sent out to provide an update.  In the meantime, please send your thoughts and ideas to 
OVRHA@yahoo.com. 


